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January 3, 2022 

Dear EOF Graduate:              EOF 

    Exciting News for you! 

If you are a graduate in this academic year (2022– 2023) and have a cumulative GPA of 3.20 or 

higher you likely are eligible to receive an award from the NJ Office of the Secretary of Higher 

Education (OSHE)! 

Each year the EOF Board of Directors and the OSHE invite EOF programs to identify graduating 

EOF students who have demonstrated exceptional achievement during their college 

careers.  These students will be honored at a special recognition ceremony to be held in the 

Spring. 

Who is eligible?  Students who graduated during the summer 2022, fall 2022 or who will be 

eligible to graduate at the end of the spring 2023 semester and have a cumulative GPA of 3.20 

or higher are eligible. 

Please be a part of it!  Contact Mr. Ike Azubuike at 973 877-3104 azubuike@essex.edu; me, 
romano@essex.edu; 973  877-3231.    Or come to the department to see us or your Counselor. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joanna Romano 

Joanna Romano, Director                                         

 

EOF – Get (and celebrate) with the Program! 
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